ICTTY OFT Fuerst Park

Barn Removal & Township Hall Progress
David Wittbrodt (GAEL, LLC) has finished marking the inside of both
barns and has made progress removing parts of the exterior of the west
barn. He is on schedule to complete the removal of both barns by
February 28, 2009. Township Hall has been successfully relocated to its
new site in Fuerst Park. Construction of the new restroom facility is
cityofnovi.or underway. The project is scheduled to be complete in the beginning of
January.
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Dismantling for Transport Township Hall Prior to Being Placed on its New
Foundation
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West Barn Interior View Restroom Addition Under Construction



